ORA’s Comments on Draft RSIF Workshop Report





We appreciate the opportunity to participate directly in the development of the workshop report.  Our editing meeting in San Diego on 7/11 was very productive in limiting the scope of comments that we must now make, and we look forward to the next round.





Section I.B.2:  Better wording would be to replace “Fundamentally, customers own their own basic billing data and should have reasonable access to it” with “Fundamentally, customers own their own basic billing and underlying meter data, and should have reasonable access to it, including the level of detail that comes out of the meter.”





Sections I.D.3.b and V.A.1.a:  In further work to develop common meter data exchange formats, it should be noted that the ISO’s detailed statement of work for MDAS calls for the system to comply with standards other than MV-90 once such standards have been adopted.





Section III.A.2.d:  Replace the last sentence of paragraph 4 with the following:  “Note also that while these 
